
A Book of Condolences 
for the passing of the Former Prime Minister of Japan, 

Mr ABE Shinzo 
 

Date: 9th July, 2022 
 
 
The Consulate-General of Japan in Auckland informs that a book of condolences for 
the passing of the former Prime Minister of Japan, Mr ABE Shinzo will be open to the 
public for signing at the Consulate-General of Japan in Auckland during the following 
hours. 
 
 
1. Date & Time 
 10:00AM-4:00PM, Monday, 11th July 
 10:00AM-4:00PM, Tuesday, 12th July 
 
 
2. Location 
Consulate-General of Japan in Auckland 
( Address: Level15, 41 Shortland Street, Auckland 1010) 
 
 
 Wearing a face mask inside the Consulate-General of Japan is appreciated. 
 
 
 

 


